
 

 

F4 Technical Advisory Memo 
 

№:             TAMF4-2020-019 

Date:         June 17, 2020 

Subject:    Rear Number Plates at Mid Ohio Event June 2020 
 
Due to safety concerns which cannot be resolved before the Mid Ohio event, competitors may not run 
with the rear number plate installed. 
 
If it has been installed, please remove the rear number plate before submitting a car for annual tech. 
 


